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City of St. Helens 
Bicycle & Pedestrian Commission 

Meeting Minutes         April 30, 2015 

 
Members Present:    Paul Barlow, Vice Chair  
         Cindy Sutliff, Chair 
       
Staff Present:                                           Jennifer Johnson, Secretary  
      Keith Locke, Councilor  
         
Members Absent:                                Cynthia Sweet, Commissioner 
        
Visitors:                Sean Connely  
      Martin Kennedy  
        
        
  

 
Call Meeting to Order 
Meeting was called to order at 6:38 p.m. 
 
Public Comment 
None 
 
Open commission position – Chair and Vice Chair: 
Motion: Vice Chair Barlow moved to recommend Sean Connely and Benjamin Tiscareno be appointed to the 
Bicycle and Pedestrian Commission. Chair Sutliff second. All in favor, none opposed; the motion carries.  
The recommendation to appoint Sean Connely and Benjamin Tiscareno will be presented to the City Council.  
 
Review Account Fund Balance – Payments to be approved 
No new updates.  
 
2015 (May 8th and May 29th) Lewis & Clark & McBride Schools Safety Event – Vice Chair P. Barlow 
Chair Sutliff made a agenda for the the school events and passed them out to see who could sign up for what 
part of the assemblies. The Commission will assemble the bags before the events.  
 
PTO Meeting – (Open) 
No update. 
 
Bike & Pedestrians on the Road – (Open) 
No update. 
 
Safe Pedestrian Travel Update – (Open) 
No update. 
 
Bike and Pedestrian Trails and Paths – (Open) 
City Councilor Keith Locke met with Assistant Planner Jenny Dimsho and everything is moving forward with the 
plans. They will be working in the upcoming months to get the plans approved and start applying for grants 
and other funding.  

mailto:bent@gandgonline.net


 

Bicycle & Pedestrian Commission April 30, 2015  Page 2 of 2 
 

 
Updates on Community activities – (Open) what is coming up? 
Chair Sutliff would like to get a booth for the 4th of July events downtown and would also like to check with the 
Columbia County Fair to have a booth in July.  
 
 
Adjournment – 
7:46pm  


